
The staff of the KCKPS Maintenance Shop is kicking-off its new 
Annual Safety Campaign from May 15 to July 31, 2018. This 

campaign is designed to bring safety awareness this summer during the 
school district’s various bond and capital construction projects.  

We challenge everyone to “Think Safety” and to help 
address any potential unsafe acts.  

We all have the power to prevent unsafe acts.

EVENTS
May 24: Custodial Retirement Appreciation, General Safety and Proper 
                  Lifting class for all custodian staff from 1 to 2 p.m.
 
June 15: Summer/Heat Safety (4th of July Safety) from 1 to 2 p.m.
 
July 27:  Construction Progress and Safety Review from 1 to 2:30 p.m.
 

(All events held in Rooms 131-133 of the Central Office.)
 

Let’s have a Great, SAFE Summer!

“I’m Thinking Safety”


